
September 22, 2021 
Community Economic Advisory Committee 
 
Tiffany 
It has been great working with Scott and the community members of the committee. You and Bonnie 
have been great to work with. 
 
As there is nothing we can meaningfully contribute to this Council, I have decided that attending CEDC 
meetings would not be good use of my valuable time. It seems pointless to continue to meet as the 
CEDC will be disbanded in January 2022. Clearly this Council feels they have no need for CEDC or for any 
Advisory Committee. My time is too valuable to continue wasting. 
 
Best Regards 
 

Mary Rozenberg  


